
Email, fax or mail this pre-order form to the attention of:  

Roanda Milliken  
Roanda.Milliken@cot.tn.gov 

Fax (615) 741-3888 

Mail to: 
Division of Property Assessments 
Cordell Hull Building 
425 Fifth Avenue North 
Nashville, TN  37243 

Receive this special  
“2018 Assessor Retreat” 

commemorative T-Shirt for each 
$20 donation, while supplies last. 

Proceeds from the sale of this 
limited edition shirt will be donated 

to the Tennessee Sheriffs’ 
Association in honor of those lost 
in the line of duty.  Complete this 

pre-order form and return to us to 
reserve yours today! 

T-Shirt Pre-Order Form 

Reserved shirts may be picked up at the registration table upon receiving your $20 donation per shirt. 

HOLD FOR:____________________________________ 

- Available Sizes - 

S, M, L, XL, XXL, 3XL thru 5-XL 
Specify preferred size of shirt you would 

like to reserve. 
*This shirt style runs small 

2018 Assessor Retreat T-Shirt 

SIZE REQUESTED 

The Tennessee Sheriffs’ Association (TSA) is 
a registered non-profit educational organi-
zation founded in 1971. TSA business is 
carried out by a director under the supervi-
sion of an executive committee composed 
of sheriffs from across the state. 


